
Children in the Library 

 

Children 8 and under must be supervised by a parent, legal guardian or caregiver over the age of 14 at 

all times while on the library property. The staff may ask that disruptive children be removed from the 

library if unacceptable behavior is not corrected. 

 

Minors age 9 and older visiting the library without a parent or guardian are expected to exhibit proper 

behavior at all times while on library property. A parent or guardian will be notified of unacceptable 

behavior and may be required to be present on future library visits. 

 

Tutors are welcome to use the library facility and library services. A parent or guardian must remain with 

students meeting a tutor at the library, regardless of the student’s age, until the tutor arrives; and needs 

to be present at the end of the tutoring session. Tutors must remain with the student until a parent or 

guardian arrives to pick them up. 


